
 

 

Ref: AB/cb/Free School Meals 
 
 
19th September 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Free School Meals – Important Information for All Parents 
 
I write to remind you about the process for applying for Free School Meals (FSM). Completing 
the application is quick and easy, and it ensures your child does not miss out on this important 
support. 
 
 

To apply and for more information regarding entitlement, please visit: 
www.barrbeaconschool.co.uk/fsm  

 
 
For the parents of our new Year 7 pupils, please note that where FSM data has been provided 
by primary schools or the local authority, parents must reapply using our FSM checking 
service. This ensures your child’s entitlement is confirmed and that they can receive their free 
school meal allowance at Barr Beacon School. 
 
Even if your child received Free School Meals in primary school, you still need to make a 
new application for them at secondary level. 
 
If you need any assistance with the application process, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school via postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Mrs K Hibbs 
Headteacher 
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